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Trip to Blackpool 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Many thanks once again for your continued support as we approach the end of the session. 

We are delighted to inform that we have organised a trip to Blackpool on Friday 17th June 

for S1/2 pupils. The trip will be subsided by the school and will be offered to S1/2 pupils 

who have a record of sustained high standards in:  

• attendance  

• punctuality 

• behaviour  

• attitude-to-learning.  
 

A number of pupils will be put on a reserve which will be reviewed on a regular basis.  

The cost of this trip is £20.00. 

Payment and the consent form for the trip can be accessed on ParentPay and will be open 

from Thursday 26th May; Payments and consents should be completed by Friday 10th June 

at 3pm.  

More details regarding the trip will be available over the next few weeks. 

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please contact Mr Downes (S1) or 

Mr MacKinnon(S2).  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

L Kerr 

Depute Headteacher 
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